
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In Year 4, we have started looking at 

digestion and how our bodies work. The children have begun to learn 

about the different parts of the digestive system and what their 

functions are. Coming up in Science are some hands-on lessons 

including an experiment to see how important oral hygiene is.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 4 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Heidi       Logan 

Katie         Ema  

Milly        Ellie  

Selina      Tyler  

Ayah 

  

 

In English, we have been 

focusing on writing 

instructions. The class have 

been using rhetorical 

questions to hook their 

readers. 

As a class, we looked at 

example of each other’s work 

and learnt the importance of 

using clear instructions after a 

particularly messy jam 

sandwich making experience!  
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        This month’s highlights 

We have had a wonderful start 

to the year and have enjoyed 

our current Art topic on Cubism. 

 

The class have also been 

enthralled in our class book 

‘Mark of the Cyclops’, an 

unlikely story of two friends 

discovering their special skills… 

 

 

We have been building up our 

knowledge of place value and can 

identify the value of each digit in 

numbers up to 10,000! We have 

enjoyed using bead strings, dienes and 

number lines to help us.  

 

 

 


